
GVTA Board Meeting Minutes  
Date: June 11, 2008 
Time: 6:13 PM 
Location:  Amador Courts, Vallejo. 
 
Attendees:  Chris Picone, David Goodsey,  and PJ Grewal.  Ledy Delfin-Icatar attended 
as the Promotions Chair. 
 
 
Update on Membership: 
 
No new member since the last meeting.  Potential members ask for the benefits of 
membership in GVTA. Need to increase advertising efforts in local newspaper, local 
schools, and local businesses.   
 
Update on Grants: 
 
GVTA received a check of $1250 from USTA Nor Cal which needs to be spent within 
one year on tennis related activities and equipment.  Jeanne has requested funds from Am 
Canyon Kiwanis club.  Any funds received from Kiwanis will need to be spent on Am 
Canyon court improvement.  
 
Update on Tax Exempt Status: 
 
GVTA has received tax exempt status from both the state of California and IRS. 
 
Update on promotions 
 
GVTA needs to accelerate promotions program to attract new members and interest in 
the organization.  Efforts will be made to get articles in the local newspaper and ads in 
local businesses and schools. 
 
Financial Update 
 
Current account balances are $3623.00 and $130.00.  Board authorized to spend $100 on 
the GVTA After-Season Get-Together on June 22nd. 
 
David Slade Visit 
 
David Slade, USTA National Grant Chairman, will visit GVTA on July 27, 2008, to 
review our programs and our progress in promoting tennis among the community.  If 
possible GVTA will notify the local newspaper to highlight his visit. 
 
Quick Start Program 
 
Jeanne continues to move forward with the program. 



 
 
Leagues: 
 
The regular season for both men’s and women’s 3.0 teams is coming to close. Men’s 3.0 
team has a good chance to make to playoffs. Moving forward, GVTA will field two 
men’s combo 6.5 teams and one women’s combo 5.5 team. 
 
Round Robin Update: 
 
So far participation in Round Robins has not been good. Next round robin in on June 21st.  
Board members are encouraged to attend these. 
 
Website: 
 
No update on website. 
 
Purchases: 
 
No Update. 
 
Other Business: 
 
First GVTA After-Season Get-Together is scheduled to be held at Bill and Linda 
Gephart’s house on June 22, 2008, Sunday, at 5:30PM.  GVTA will contribute $100 
towards soft drinks and beer. Invitees will bring food items and/or wine bottles. 
 
Adjournment: 
 
Meeting ended at 6:57 PM. Next meeting’s tentatively scheduled for July 9th.  Place and 
time TBD. 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 


